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9th June,1903,

Dear Sirs, 0
I am in receipt of your letter of the 29th ultimo
respecting your steamer "OCAMO", and in reply to your
inquiry I beg to expiain that in order to complete the Second
Special Survey No.3 of this vessel partly held at Glasgow
in June,1900, the close ceiling at the bilges required
to be removed and the strakes of plating drilled
from the cement to the deck.
A8 the cement may possibly terminate below the upper

part of the close celiling at the bilge, it would in that case
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be necessary to drill the plating t0 that extent below the
close ceiling.

I should add that the only drillings of the plating
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made on the occasion of the survey held at Glasgow were in
the bunkers and machinery space on account of loeal

deterioration in way of worn cement.
I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
Messrs.Pickford & Black,
HALIFAX,N,.S.
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